
Conservation	Commission	Meeting,	Via	Zoom	
November	19,	2020	

	
Minutes	taken	by	Ruth	Gutman	
	
Present	at	the	meeting	were	members:	
John	Bozak,	Ruth	Gutman	
	
Guests:	Nancy	Rogers,	Joseph	Howes,	Andy	LePage	
	
The	meeting	of	the	Conservation	Commission	was	called	to	order	by	John	via	Zoom	at	6:37	
PM.	
	

Minutes	from	the	October	meeting	were	approved.	
	
New	Members	
Nancy	Rogers	will	join	as	an	alternate	member	and	Joseph	Howes	will	be	sworn	in	as	a	new	
member.		
	
Nesbitt	
We	will	have	a	public	meeting	to	discuss	the	proposed	management	plan	and	send	letters	
to	the	abutters	with	date	&	time.	Further	discussion	to	take	place	at	December	meeting.	
Eli’s	project	looks	great	–	interested	members	will	meet	to	look	at	it	on	11/29	at	9:30	AM.	A	
sign	is	the	next	step.	
	
Eagle	Scout	Project	at	the	Community	Forest	
Ruth	gave	an	update	on	Ryan’s	progress.	
	
	

Winter	Talk	
Think	about	ideas	for	a	winter	talk	–	a	compelling	Zoom	presenter	would	be	ideal.	
	
Budget	
Not	foreseeing	additional	future	expenses	-	$500	is	a	good	number.	
	
Recycling	
We	need	to	know	if	cans	from	NH	can	be	recycled	through	the	Scout	program	at	the	
transfer	station.	
	
Solar	Arrays	
Andy	filled	us	in	on	the	details	of	two	new	projects	in	Lebanon.	
	
The	meeting	came	to	a	close	at	7:18	PM.	
	
The	next	meeting	will	be	December	17.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Ruth	Gutman	


